
      

 

 

 

 
 

1.  Last call for library books - We are still looking for a small number of 
library books that have not been returned yet. Our library is being re-

organized by Genre starting tomorrow and we need all the books back 
for sorting! Thanks for your help Citadel! 

 
 

2.  Grade 7 boys basketball - To anyone interested in signing up for Grade 7 
Boys Basketball, there will be a meeting in Mr. Matak's room (room 108), 

today at the start of lunch. 
 

 
3.  Chess Club – Chess club resumes tomorrow. 
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